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944 Chestnut Ridge Road
Morgantown, WV 26505

Gentlemen:

We ask that you consider the recall of 42 C.F.R. Part 84
as proposed on August 27, 1987.

Over the past years we have developed a very good respirator
program, and get very good results in the employee use of the
present filter design.

A filter designed to meet your new regulations would be very
onerous to wear - bulky, hot, heavy, and hard to breath through,
and generally so uncomfortable that employees would most likely
rebel.

Lets not create more problems for ourselves, and for our

employees.
Very truly yours,
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Plant Engineer .
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